
 
 

 

KEEP THOSE MILK BAGS COMING!!! 

During the summer we were getting very few milk bags....but now that 
the holidays are over and school has started...oh boy, are we ever 

picking up lots of milk bags!!! 

 OUR THANKS TO ALL OF YOU who continue to support this project. 
  

St. Andrew’s Anglican Church in Harrow uses the milk bags to make 
needed items for the people of Haiti. They have just completed making the 

following: 
                 16 sleeping mats  -  total so far 257 
                   9 pillows                      “             21 
                   4 school bags              “            98 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The pillows and school bags are new items they started making recently. 
It takes 400 milk bags to make one bed mat and it’s the coloured milk bag 

that holds 3 small bags of milk that we collect. 
 

A new shipment of items is going to Haiti in October. 
 

St. Andrew’s is grateful for our help assisting their making of the needed items. 

THANKS for all YOUR help.            E.L. 
 


